
 

 

 

Kids Clothing Drive 
Bring your gently used children’s clothing to one of the donation 

boxes outside the office between October 4th and the 31st.  

 

Donations benefit the Kids Kloset of the First United Church of Oak Park 

Thank you for your support!  

-The Lincoln Girl Scouts 

Questions? Contact Rachel Stark @ ​rachellada@gmail.com 

"Distribution of information by a community group in accordance with District 97 policy does not imply, directly or indirectly, that the 
group's program(s), event(s) and/or service(s) is sanctioned, sponsored or endorsed by the district, the Board of Education or the 

superintendent." 
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